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DATE:  February 5, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:  Letter of Clarification 
 
RE:   Air Handler Unit (AHU) On-Site Refurbishment 
 
TO:   All Prospective Bidders 

 
 
Houston First Corporation has elected, for the benefit of all potential bidders, to allow an additional 
two days to submit questions on this project solicitation, as more specifically described below: 
 
CONTACT INFO:  Any questions concerning this Invitation to Bid must be sent by e-mail to 

bids@houstonfirst.com no later than 11:00 a.m. on February 7, 2018. 

Questions will be answered collectively in the form of a Letter of 

Clarification. 

 
Letters of Clarification become a part of the Invitation to Bid automatically upon issance and 
supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting a bid, 
bidders are deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated them 
into their bid. 
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